

we are growing at Daubeney Road | Hackney E5 0EG | London | UK

call us Telephone | 020 8985 4380 Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Ist July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers.

RE: Year 6 Graduation Ceremony

It brings us enormous pleasure to invite you to the Year 6 graduation ceremony for the academic year 2021/22. We have put every effort into ensuring that we can give our children the send-off they thoroughly deserve. The children will also be receiving their leavers' yearbook and their leavers' hoodie, which will have the year of their graduation and all the children's names emblazoned on the back.

The Graduation Ceremony will take place on **Thursday 21**st **July at 09.30am** in the Main School Playground and will conclude at approximately 10:30am.

Year 6 students attending the graduation ceremony will be expected to wear full school uniform (black shoes, trousers, shirt, tie, and blazer). This year each child will be able to invite up to 2 adults. Children will begin school at the normal time of 8:45am and the accompanying adult/s should aim to arrive at 9:00am (and be seated by 9.25am in the playground). Rest assured, the graduation ceremony will be filmed and uploaded to the Daubeney website. Therefore, those that are unable to attend will still be able to enjoy and celebrate the children graduating. On the day, there will be reserved seating at the front where the children will sit, an adult will be there to indicate where the available seating will be.

There is a Google Form available on the Daubeney website which you must complete if you plan to attend the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony. This will also be sent to you via text message. You can also access the form using the following link: https://forms.gle/Rwry84WKHNNosulp9

We very much look forward to seeing you and your child at this year's graduation ceremony. May I also take this opportunity to wish your child the very best for secondary school and beyond. It has been a pleasure having them in Daubeney. Thank you also for all your support throughout the year.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Robin Warren

Executive Head Teacher

Twitter: @BlossomExecHT





